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Dearly beloved, 

 

Greetings in the Name of our LORD Jesus Christ! 

 

In response to the spread of COVID-19 in Malaysia, and the call of PM of Malaysia to 

avoid all mass gatherings, the church leadership has come together to seek God and 

decided to cancel this weekend service and AGM, and close all services including the 

youth and children ministry for the month of March.  

 

We are taking this precaution to exercise our love and care to our nation and our 

neighbours. We want to be socially responsible to reduce the spread of the virus and 

not to overwhelm the medical services. It is possible a large number of people maybe 

sick with COVID-19 in the coming days and the medical services will be over-

stretched.   

 

To continue our worship and devotion to the Lord, we will post the church sermon in 

video form through appropriate media channels for personal devotion and corporate 

worship in CELLS. (Details of this posting will be given later.)  Therefore, we 

encourage everyone to join a CELLS group for the corporate worship of our Lord.   

 

Church office will remain open and pastoral staffs will be available to serve you.  The 

church leaders will continue to monitor the fluid situation prayerfully and keep you 

updated.   

 

Let us stand together in faith and believe in the Almighty God’s protection over us, 

families and nation.  As a church, let us rise up as a beacon of light in this dark hour 

and continue to intercede for the nation and the world! 

 

 

Together we serve the Lord! 

 

Pastor Chuah 

 

 

 


